
Visit to Anubhav Gallery (February 17, 2017) 

The visually challenged students visited Anubhav Tactile Gallery in 

National Museum a novel initiative and first of its kind museum in the 

country. The college for the second year in a row visited the Anubhav 

Tactile Gallery on February 17, 2017 where accompanied by faculty and 

alumna, the students had the experience to  touch and feel certain 

artefacts dating back to as early as the Harappan civilization. By 

touching the selected sculptures and paintings the students 

acquainted themselves with various cultures and visited the pages of 

history just as sighted people. The information in Braille tabs, the 

pre-recorded audio guide made available to each visitor in English 

and Hindi and the committed volunteers who answered each and every 

query of the students made the visit a classroom of holistic learning. 
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